




Upcoming work in Northam
Water Corporation is upgrading hydrants and valves in Northam to improve the security and reliability of the distribution network in the town.

Work will take place between ae October and December 2025.
Customers may experience an increase in activity and noise near their property.
If a temporary water supply interruption is required, written notification will be provided at least 48 hours prior.
Thank you for your patience while this essential work is carried out. 
If you have any questions, please contact our Water Corporation Community Engagement team on (08) 9420 2500.
For more information, please visit
watercorporation.com.au/firehydrant
Faults, emergencies and security 13 13 75 (24 hours)
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